
Stay At Home Challenge! 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

   1 2 3 4 

   Make your own 
windsock from items 
in your home.   

LINK! 

Learn how to cook 
something either from 
an adult or from 
YouTube.  

Enjoy a storytime in 
American Sign 
Language!  
 

LINK! 

 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

 Have a Dance Party! 
Share your favorites 
songs with a loved 
one!  

It’s World Health Day! 
How many jumping 
jacks can you do in 1 
minute? How about 3 
minutes?  

Go outside at night 
with an adult and 
count how many 
stars you can see.  

Using your FRVPLD 
library card, have fun 
using Miss 
Humblebee’s 
Academy!   

LINK! 

Make a bunny finger 
puppet! Don’t own 
wiggly eyes and poms? 
No problem! You can 
draw them on!   

LINK! 

 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

 

Learn a joke and tell 
it to someone. Did 
they laugh?  

Read or listen to a 
story using 
TumbleBooks.   

LINK! 

Make binoculars 
using rolls of paper. 
Decorate them any 
way you’d like!  

LINK!  

Play charades with a 
loved one.  

Doodle with Mo 
Willems! Join Mo for 
his daily Lunch Doodle 
at 1 P.M.!  

LINK!  

 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 
 Happy Earth Week! 

Can you turn off the 
water when you are 
brushing your teeth? 
Thanks for reducing 
how much water you 
use.  

Can you make 
something out of a 
container? What 
about a caterpillar out 
of an egg carton, or a 
bird feeder out of a 
pop bottle?  

Can you help take 
out the recycling 
container? 
Appreciate that this 
won't go in the 
trash.  

With your adult, go 
for a walk outside and 
describe the great 
outdoors.  

Make a bouncy flower 
using recycled paper.  

LINK! 

 

26 27 28 29 30  

Follow us for more 
fun ideas and news 

from the library!  

 Using your FRVPLD 
library card, look up 
your favorite animal 
using World Book 
Kids.   

LINK! 

It’s National 
Superhero Day! Who’s 
your hero? Tell that 
person how important 
they are to you.   

Learn about sloths 
with help from our 
friends at Scholastic. 
What’s a new fact 
you learned about 
sloths?  

LINK! 

Learn to say “Hello” in 
another language that 
you don’t speak at 
home.   
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Have some fun every day with these 

challenges. When you see a  LINK! 
click on it for more directions. 

https://www.highlights.com/parents/crafts/colorful-windsocks
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=%23OperationASLStorytime
https://galeapps.gale.com/apps/auth/dund40784?cause=https%3A%2F%2Ffind.gale.com%2Fmenu%2Fstart%3FuserGroupName%3Ddund40784%26prod%3DMHA%26finalAuth%3Dtrue
https://iheartcraftythings.com/bunny-finger-puppets.html
https://login.frvpld.frvpld.info/login?qurl=http%3a%2f%2fwww.tumblebooks.com%2flibrary%2fauto_login.asp%3fU%3ddundee%26P%3dlibra
https://kinderart.com/art-lessons/crafts/paper-roll-binoculars/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MjaYnyCJDdU&feature=share&fbclid=IwAR0NTyz_PjX6Q8cxlzKSy6lpJdL559_LfUVXNXed6daLWKesTb8VPdkvIe0
https://10minutesofqualitytime.com/bouncy-flower/
https://login.frvpld.frvpld.info/login?qurl=http%3a%2f%2fwww.worldbookonline.com%2fkids%2fhome%3fsubacct%3dL7634
https://superscience.scholastic.com/issues/2019-20/090119/hanging-tough.html#860L

